
Cellini, Sarah

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Kolet, Arieh (MTO) <Arieh.Kolet@ontario,ca>
April-04-14 11:30 AM
Cellini, Sarah
File: SV-14-002

Hi Sarah,

Re: File SV-14-002 - Sign Variance Application - Hamilton Port Authority Lands

After careful review of the submitted application form for the following two signs:

=  One sign located at the northern extent of HPA lands at Hamilton Harbour
•  One sign at the southwest corner of Eastport Dr. and Pier 26 GW

The MTO has reached the conclusion that the proposed signs do fall under MTO jurisdiction. The proposed signs are
both billboard signs and the MTO does not permit any billboard signs/third party advertisement billboard signs to be
installed along a Class 1A Highway, in this case the Q, EW. Hence these signs will not be permitted in the proposed
locations.

Regards,

Arieh Kolet,
Permits Officer
Ministry of Transportation
1201 Wilson Ave., 7th Floor
Toronto, ON., M3M 1J8
Tel: (416) 235 3497
Email: arieh.kolet@ontario.ca
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